
ORD-15 Correspondence – Mahmoud Salamh 

 

From: Mahmoud Salamh [mailto:gasamerican@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 9:07 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Vape ban 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
This is making Long Beach have a disadvantage. We are barley making it during covid and your going to 
take the vape away ? If the state of California does a complete ban then I would agree. We are strict on 
I.D check and we pass every time under covers come in. We really feel this would hurt us and hurt Long 
Beach businesses. We are pleading with you to keep vape legal to sell in Long Beach.   
 


